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August 2015 
 
Welcome to the 2015-2016 school year at Wallenpaupack Area High School!  I am 
excited to begin this year as principal after serving as an assistant principal for the past 
5 years.  The faculty, staff, and administration are all dedicated to providing our 
students with the best educational experience possible. 
 
We are a comprehensive high school of approximately 1,100 students in grades 9 
through 12.  Our SAT and ACT scores are above the state and national averages and 
we are one of the highest achieving schools in the area on the Keystone Exams.   
We are coming off of a very successful year at WAHS.  Our students received many 
awards and recognition at the state and national level.  I hope that this year is even 
more successful and that all students achieve their academic, athletic, and extra-
curricular goals. 
   
Each school year is a new beginning and I would like to challenge all students to get 
involved in all our school has to offer.  There are currently seventeen P.I.A.A. sports and 
twenty-seven extra-curricular activities offered at WAHS.  My hope is that all students 
find at least one activity that they can take part in during the school year. 
   
The collaboration between our staff, students, parents/guardians and community 
members makes Wallenpaupack Area High School a great place to work and go to 
school.  On behalf of the faculty, staff, and administration, I wish everyone great 
success in the 2015-2016 school year. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jim Kane 
Principal 
 


